Michaela Ramirez

From: Eric Imes

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:39 AM

To: Michaela Ramirez

Subject: RE: Beau Bankston Notice CUP-N-368-24
Hi Michaela,

| have concerns about access onto the property from Olson. The access for a church would need to be of more
significant size than a residence.

Thank you,

Eric Imes

Public Works Director
Morrow County Public Works
eimes@co0.morrow.or.us
541-989-9500

From: Michaela Ramirez <mramirez@co.morrow.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 1:09 PM

To: Dawn Hert <Dawn.Hert@dlcd.oregon.gov>; Marty Broadbent <MBroadbent@boardmanfd.com>; Bev Bridgewater
<bbridge @oregontrail.net>; mhughes@boardmanfd.com; Carla McLane <mclanec@cityofboardman.com>; Brandon
Hammond <hammondb@cityofboardman.com>; Mike Gorman <mgorman@co.morrow.or.us>;
mcintireg@cityofboardman.com; Eric Imes <eimes@co.morrow.or.us>; Beau Bankston <beaubankston.src@gmail.com>
Cc: Landon Jones <ljones@co.morrow.or.us>

Subject: Beau Bankston Notice CUP-N-368-24

Hello,
You are provided this notice as an affected agency or adjoining landowner.
Attached is the Landowner Letter, Public Notice, and Map for a Conditional Use Permit CUP-N-368-24.

Please contact Landon Jones at the Planning Department, ljones@co.morrow.or.us, with any questions or to
provide public comments.

Morrow County Planning Dept.



